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CHANGES TO APPOINTMENT SYSTEM – 


IMPORTANT INFORMATION


Following an audit of our appointment system and Minor Ailments Clinic, and with the involvement of the Much Wenlock & Cressage Patients’ Voice; the Practice will be changing its current service provision to provide Same Day Bookable Appointments in place of the current Minor Ailments Clinic.  





The new system, which will take effect from Monday 22 April 2013 will be much simpler for patients to use and will consist of 





Advance bookable appointments (up to 6 weeks available in advance as currently)


Same day appointments (these appointments will be available to book from 8.30 am each morning at both sites


Telephone triage appointments with a nurse and a doctor in the morning.





There will be no change to the current provision for Emergency Appointments in the afternoon.





Patients will be able to contact the surgery from 8.30 am each morning and request an appointment with a doctor; either bookable in advance or an appointment on the day.  All GP’s working on a specific day will have some same day appointments available and it is therefore possible for patients, where there is availability, to see the preferred doctor of their choice.





If and when all the same day appointments have been booked, there will be the opportunity to speak to a doctor; the practice will also continue to provide a advice (triage) service run by the nurses for queries on test results, wound care advice, medication queries, minor ailment management (such as colds, sprains, hay fever etc).





The Practice will be closely monitoring the new system and will make adjustments to the ratio of same day and advance bookable appointments if needed when the system has bedded in.























The Much Wenlock & Cressage Patients’ Voice is delighted to welcome you to its first Annual General Meeting to be held at Much Wenlock Medical Practice on Wednesday 1 May 2013 at 7 pm. 





The Patients’ Voice is currently looking to recruit new members and would be especially keen to hear from parents with school aged children and full time workers who may be interested in joining the group as they are currently under represented.





Please come along to the AGM to hear what the Patients’ Voice are doing for you!








Loneliness can lead to crisis.  Have you got a couple of hours each week you could spare to support someone in our community?





We are looking for people in and around the Much Wenlock & Cressage area who may be able to use a little of their spare time each week to help a frail or vulnerable person to maintain their links within our community.  This won’t involve personal care but could involve phoning them on a regular basis; calling in for a chat; accompanying them to the shops or assisting them in those little tasks of daily living such as household paper work, walking the dog etc. 





Full training and support will be provided and you will be making a real difference for someone in your community.





Interested? Then please contact Paul Cronin at the Severn Hospice on 01743 261513 or via email at � HYPERLINK "mailto:paulcronin@severnhospice.org.uk" ��paulcronin@severnhospice.org.uk�, leave your contact details at the Surgery reception or come along, at no obligation, to a meeting at Much Wenlock Medical Practice on Thursday 21 March at 6.30 pm 











